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DATED:   10 DECEMBER 2021  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  MIBCO SHUTDOWN   

 

This serves to confirm that all MIBCO offices will be closed from Tuesday the 28th December 

until Friday the 31st December 2021, both days included. 

All MIBCO offices will reopen on Monday the 3rd January 2022 and full operations will 

resume.  

 

The MIBCO Team 

 

 

---o0o--- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


